
Dress policy:   School dress is primarily the responsibility of the home.   We believe 
that students should dress neatly, respectfully, and modestly.   We depend upon the 
parents to make sure their child is dressed and groomed properly for school but do 
reserve the right to determine what is appropriate dress.  Students are expected to be 
dressed in an appropriate/respectful manner for a Christian school environment.   T-shirts 
and clothing shall not be suggestively revealing or send a message contrary to the 
mission of Faith Christian School.   In addition, body adornments must not be disruptive 
to the educational process.   Unacceptable attire includes: spaghetti straps, low cut 
necklines, shirts that show bare midriffs, clothing that promotes drugs/alcohol, violence, 
magic, ghosts/spirit world, the occult, or crude jokes.   Also unacceptable are low cut 
pants that show bare midriff, pants/shorts that have holes above the knee, pajama pants,  
and shorts/skirts/dresses that are too short. (Shorts/skirts/dresses should be mid-thigh or 
longer.)  Undergarments must also be covered, clothing must be clean, and students 
must be well groomed, as in, students must have their teeth brushed, have clean hair 
and skin, and wear deodorant when necessary (i.e.: pre-teens and teenagers) Hats must 
be removed upon entering the building and may not be worn in the classrooms.   The 
administration shall be the final determinant as to the appropriateness of dress. 
 
 If a student’s attire is deemed inappropriate, they will be asked to remedy the 
situation or call home for a change of clothing.  If the situation cannot be remedied or 
parents cannot be reached, appropriate clothing will be provided for the day by the 
school. The clothing will then need to be washed and returned the next day.   
 


